
Schroon Lake Public Hearing  December 9 2024 
Held at the Schroon Lake Town Hall  5:30PM 
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Present: 

Town Supervisor:                        Meg Wood 

Councilpersons:                           Leanna Welch, Steve Miller, Richard Gero, and Lynn Donaldson  

Town Clerk:   Erica Hedden 

Chief Waste Water Operator Brian Ritching 

Also Present:         

              Supervisor Wood called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M. with a salute to the Flag. 

  

Notice of Public Hearing 

On the Proposed 2025 Water and Wastewater Rates 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Schroon Town Board will hold a public hearing on December 9, 2024, 

beginning at 5:30 P.M. at the Town Hall, 15 Leland Avenue, Schroon Lake, New York, concerning the 

proposed 2025 Water and Wastewater Rates. 

Proposed Water rate increase of $5.00 quarterly per unit 

Proposed Water usage rate increase of $0.10 per 1,000 gallons. 

Proposed Wastewater rate increase of $3.00 quarterly per unit 

Proposed Wastewater usage increase of $0.10 per 1,000 gallons. 

FURTHER NOTICE Public Hearing thereon at the Town Hall, 15 Leland Ave, Schroon Lake, NY, on Monday, 

December 9, 2024 at 5:30 PM, and at such hearing any person may be heard in favor or against any item 

or items therein contained.   

Erica Hedden 

Town of Schroon  

Town Clerk 

 

Town Clerk stated; no questions or comments were submitted prior to the public hearing. 

ADOURN MEETING AT 5:45 PM 

INTRODUCED BY: Councilperson Gero 

SECONDED BY: Councilperson Welch 

 With no further business, this meeting was adjourned at 5:45PM, carried unanimously 

Respectfully Submitted by 

Erica Hedden 

Town Clerk 


